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Provider Bulletin 
Central Health Medicare Plan 

March 26, 2025 

☒ Alameda  ☒Contra Costa  ☒ Fresno  ☒ Imperial  ☒ Kern  ☒ Kings  ☒ Los Angeles  ☒ Madera  ☒ Orange 
☒ Placer  ☒ Riverside  ☒ Sacramento  ☒ San Bernardino  ☒ San Diego  ☒ San Francisco  ☒ San Joaquin  

☒ San Mateo  ☒ Santa Clara  ☒ Solano  ☒ Stanislaus  ☒ Tulare  ☒ Ventura  ☒ Yolo 

Primary Care Provider Encounter Incentive 
Reimbursement  
This is an advisory notification to Central Health Medicare Plan 
(CHP) network providers applicable to CHP Medicare business. 

What you need to know: 
The Central Health Medicare Plan Primary Care Provider 
encounter incentive reimbursement process will change for 
qualified services provided on and after January 1, 2025.    

Beginning with submissions for services provided on and after 
January 1, 2025, the plan will generate and send reimbursement 
on a quarterly basis. The first quarterly payment will be sent by 
April 15, 2025. Providers will receive payment by check or 
through electronic funds, similar to how capitation or claims 
payments are sent. Supporting payment documentation will be 
sent by mail.    

When this is happening:  
Effective January 1, 2025. 

Provider Action 
Review the upcoming reimbursement 
process change. 

What if you need assistance? 
If you have any questions regarding the 
notification, please contact your CHP 
Provider Relations Representative at 
PRCalifornia@molinahealthcare.com. 
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